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Launched in March 2020, the Orange County
Community Resilience Fund (OCCRF) is a partnership
between St. Joseph Community Partnership Fund, the
Orange County Community Foundation, Charitable
Ventures, and OC Grantmakers, and was designed to
rapidly respond to the immediate and lasting impacts
of COVID-19 in the region. 

OCCRF readied to provide emergency grants to
nonprofits impacted by COVID, and to nonprofits
serving highly vulnerable individuals and distributed
4.74 Million dollars to 171 organizations thanks to the
generosity of 43 foundations and over 200 individual
donors.

Met Growing
Demands for

Services

Your support was critical to our ability to safely
design and implement several special programs
to meet the changing needs of our families during
the pandemic.
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*Organizations could choose more than one option,
so the percentages equal more than 100%. 
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Size of Organizations  Supported

Through December, 100% of Grantees were still operating!

$1M - $5M$1M > $5M

Learn more at: www.charitableventuresoc.org/resiliencefund/
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As we can see the end of the pandemic
nearing, OCCRF has had a profound impact in
supporting our county’s nonprofit
organizations and communities.

OCCRF helped mitigate the worst impacts of
the pandemic, and our work is not over. We will
stay engaged to support communities on the
edge of survival and support efforts to ensure
vaccine distribution focuses on our hardest-hit
communities first. As the pandemic comes to
a close, we must turn our attention to
rebuilding our communities and addressing
inequities in all their forms. Our county and
community can emerge from these difficult
times even stronger than before, and OCCRF
looks forward to being part of that process.

COMMUNITY VOICES

 

We were able to provide 37 of
our clients with emergency

assistance that was critical at the
time. All had lost jobs or had

reduced hours and had not yet
received unemployment benefits

so they were in great distress
 

 

Through your support, we have
provided diapers, infant and

maternity clothing and basic needs,
grocery gift cards, and intensive

support to 50 mothers and babies
who have been COVID-positive.

 

2020: A YEAR IN REVIEW

 
With your support, we

served over 7,000 meals
to families in need in the

first 10 weeks.

THANK YOU TO
OUR PARTNERS:

 

We are grateful for the
support received from the OC

Community Resilience Fund
grant.  Without this funding we

would have been unable to
pivot the way we have.

 

These funds are
literally putting food

on our students’ table
and a roof over their

head.

Learn more at: www.charitableventuresoc.org/resiliencefund/
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